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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 061594
Date 16 June 2015

Wolverhampton School Catering Provision

Request and response in ‘blue’:

I am trying to establish certain contract information concerning
Wolverhampton school catering provision. I would be most grateful if you would
forward on my request to the appropriate person to address.

1. Can you please advise if the school catering services are outsourced or are
maintained in-house?

Individual schools or academies have their budgets delegated to each site and
would recommend that you talk to each individual school to confirm their own
catering arrangements.

To advise and assist you further, you need to re-direct your enquiry directly to
the schools. For ease of reference, I have provided you the link, below, listing
all the schools within the City:

http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/article/2349/Schools-list

2. If the contract is an outsourced service can you please advise when
this contract is due to end, and is an extension period applicable and when is
this due to be re-tendered?

Each school will advise of what the current contract situation is and length of
time, this is not the responsibility of Wolverhampton City Council (WCC)

3. Can you please advise who is the current incumbent for the outsourced
catering service?

As (2), this information can be provided from each individual school.

4. Please can you provide either the estimated annual value or estimated total
contract value for the respective services?

As (2), this information can be provided from each individual school

http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/article/2349/Schools-list
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5. Finally, can you please advise where tenders for services are advertised and
approximately how long before the contract end date are they advertised?

Any tenders across WCC are handled by our Corporate Procurement team


